12 January 1931.

Professor B.E. Pﬂﬂltﬂ'ﬂ. Flﬂisll
Wykeham House,
CXFORD.

Dear Frofessor Poulton,

I am writing to thank you for your most genercus offar
to support the snail work. I have little doubt now Lhat
it will be started on as larye a scale as Stelfox' stocks
allow, thie Spring.

I was half afraid that a subject like snail polymorphism
might not interest you, and I should like you to know how grent-
ly it encourages the taking up of fresh work, to find
eympathetic support so gquickly.

1 expect to be able to house the material in a shed
built by the Entomological Department here, and posaibly find
gresnhouse space for them in the wWintar, if, as I suepect,
this is needed te get a generation avery year,

I have ley Boycott know of your genercus offer, as he
may expedite matters with Stelfox,

Yours sincerely,



